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Florida Department of Transportation
RICK SCOTT 719 South Woodland Boulevard JIM BOXOLD
GOVERNOR DeLand, Florida 32720 SECRETARY

June 16, 2015

Mr. James Dubea

Deputy Executive Director
Canaveral Port Authority

445 Challenger Road, Suite 301
Cape Canaveral, FL 32920

RE: State Route 528 Rail Alighnment
Mr. Dubea:

As a follow up to our telephone conversation on June 9, I'm writing to explain the Florida Department of
Transportation’s (FDOT) position on the proposed Port Canaveral Rail Extension (PCRE).

FDOT recognizes that one of the alignment alternatives proposed for the PCRE would be located within
the SR 528 right-of-way. FDOT is receptive to this alignment. At this time, FDOT does not have a
preference between an alignment in the north shoulder and an alignment in the median of the SR 528
right-of-way.

We look forward to continuing to work with you on this project.

Sincerely,

Director of Transportation Development
District Five
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